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I have learned so much from my internship thus far. I have learned much more about the spinal anatomy. 

I have also learned about different exercise prescriptions that aid in recovery of certain injuries and/or 

surgical procedures.  I have been able to gain a more thorough knowledge of doctor-patient interaction. I 

have learned how to take a patient history as well. This internship will help me teach my career goals 

because it has allowed me to become accustomed to being in a clinical environment. I want to go on to 

be a physician assistant. Therefore, all of the hours of direct patient contact that I have completed will 

allow me to be more experienced when I enter a clinical setting as a professional. My internship 

experience can easily be rated as excellent. I have not yet completed my internship, therefore no position 

has been offered.  I would definitely recommend interning as North County Spine and Sports to other 

students. It is an incredibly warm and welcoming environment and the experience is very educational.  

 

I would tell all students that the staff at the Career Development Office is extremely helpful and 

personable. I was able to quickly find an internship through working with Tracy.  

 


